
HERMAN WOUK 

3255 N STREET, N.W. 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20007 

March 9, 1973 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 
The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10024 

Dear Norman: 

It's a pleasure to hear from you. Haskel Lookstein 
suggested the Russian translation of THIS IS MY GOD 
a few months ago. My understanding is that it is 
now in the works. I know little more about it, but 
Haskel can give you details. It does involve Pro- 
fessor Branover. JI hope the project comes off, and 
I'm prepared to cooperate as necessary. Self-evi- 
dent alterations should be made where the emphasis 
on American life is wrong. Any intelligent trans- 
lator can do that. 

For a little over a year I've been doing Daf Yomi, 
in however catch-as-catch-can a fashion. It has 
much enriched my life, but I wish I could learn it 
with you. 

Yours, 

~hereata Qua 

Herman Wouk 


